
Easter Camp and Summer Camp
I have been asked about dates for Easter.
The church has notified us that they are
carrying out maintenance in the hallway,

stairs and corridors. This will make it
impossible for us to operate an Easter club

this year.

Summer club will run directly after the
summer term finishes for two weeks.

ERROR IN DATE

After the Easter break, we return on Tuesday
22nd April, not the Monday as noted on the

term dates.

What’s happening this half term

We have lots of exciting things lined up for this half term, starting with Pancake day this
coming Tuesday, the children will be making their own pancakes and choosing
toppings.

This coming Thursday 6th March is World Book Day. The children are encouraged to
come in a costume linked to their favourite book or character. Lots of activities will be
held throughout the week linked to story time, with staff dressing up to the children's
favourite stories.

All 3 of our classes will be working on life cycles, especially focusing on the life cycle of
caterpillars and tadpoles. The children will be planting seeds and watching them grow.
This is all in the lead up to the arrival of the living eggs. All the children will get close up
experiences of watching the eggs hatch into little chicks, holding them and taking care
of them. The Living Eggs arrive Monday 17th March. We will have them for 2 weeks.
Please feel free to ask us if you would like to come up and see the chicks. 

This will take us nicely up to Easter, we will be teaching the children about the
celebration of Easter. The children will take part in an Easter egg hunt, along with lots of
creative activities.

The nursery photographer will be coming into nursery on Tuesday 1st April. All children
are welcome to come in for pictures this morning.

Alban Pre-School 
Newsletter
March 2025

Term Dates 2025

Spring Term:
 Mon 17th Feb to Fri

4th April

Easter Holiday:
Mon 7th April to Mon

21st April

Summer Term starts:
Tues 22nd April  

Bank holiday:
Monday 5th May

 


